
 

NOTICE 

MUSKEGON CENTRAL DISPATCH 9-1-1 
BOARD OF DIRECTOR’S MEETING 

 
In accordance with Michigan Executive Order 2020-129, the 911 Board meeting scheduled for 

Wednesday, July 15, 2020 at 1:30 PM will be meeting electronically due to the COVID-19 
pandemic (Temporary requirement to suspend activities that are not necessary to sustain or 

protect life). 
 

Wednesday July 15, 2020 
1:30 p.m. at 

Muskegon Central Dispatch 9-1-1 
770 Terrace Street 

Muskegon, MI 49440 
 

PUBLIC MAY LISTEN TO THE MEETING BY CALLING 
(415) 655-0001 

 
Public Participation 

Public participants will have the opportunity to contact members of the 911 Board. At the start 
of the meeting, public participants will be asked about which agenda item they would like to 
comment on. Participants may volunteer their name so they may be called upon during the 
course of the meeting, however, supplying a name is not required. If you do not wish to be 
named, state so and you will be assigned a public participation number (example, “Public 

Participant #1). 
 

Persons with Disabilities 
Persons with disabilities that wish to participate should contact Rebecca Injerd at 231-332-6603 

or e-mail her at Rebecca.injerd@mcd911.net (prior to the meeting) 
and express what special resources may be needed for communication. 


